
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

30 September 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Year 10 Autumn Term Curriculum Plans 

 
We have had a hugely successful start to the term, students have settled back into the rhythm 
of school life exceptionally well and are working hard in their core and option subjects. 
 
As your child continues to move through the school, we will continue to share our curriculum 
intentions each term and these are now attached.  These two documents detail all our learning 
intentions for the Autumn Term.  We have also included the exam board we follow for each 
subject, which you may find helpful.  This initiative will hopefully support you in understanding 
what the students are learning in Year 10.   
 
May I take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and wish you all a productive 
and enjoyable term. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr D N Goddard 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


